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Resolution n°2-2023-e 

Additional contribution from Canada 

 

Noting Canada’s offer to contribute CAD 25,000,000 (twenty-five million Canadian dollars) to 
support Unitaid’s work on equitable access to medical oxygen through market interventions 
to increase supply, the adoption of oxygen innovations and investments in sustainable 
delivery models, with the aim of increasing the capacity of national oxygen systems and 
enabling national health systems to treat chronic respiratory conditions, such as COVID-19; 
and 
 
Recalling the Guiding Principles and Criteria for Additional Contributions presented at the 
20th meeting of the Policy and Strategy Committee (UNITAID/PSC20/2018/4/REV1). 
 
The Executive Board is satisfied that the additional funding pledged by Canada is aligned with 
the Guiding Principles and meets the criteria therein. The Board therefore welcomes the offer 
of additional funding from Canada and instructs the Secretariat to undertake any necessary 
administrative arrangements to accept the funds. 
 
 
 

 
 
Marisol Touraine 
Chair of the Unitaid Executive Board 
 
Date: 1 May 2023 


